
Rules Committee, 

Please consider carefully your vote on HB2927. For too many years Oregon has been ignored by 

national candidates because we are considered a safe state for Democrats. This may be all well and 

good, but that means that a good majority of our citizens votes do not count and their campaigns are 

not heard. If we elect the US President by popular vote all citizens of our state will have a say in that 

election, not just those who are part of the 'winning party'. It's important that all citizens of this state 

have a say in who is elected and that issues important to our state are heard. 

P H Galloway  
rvrlady@rconnects.com  
25232 Hunter Road  
Veneta, Oregon 97487 
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